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04 September 2024 

 

 

To whom it may concern, 

 

 

LETTER OF CONCENT: NOISE EXEMPTION: CANSA RELAY FOR LIFE HELDERBERG 05 & 06 OCTOBER 2024 

 

The Somerset West Ratepayers Association would like to wish you well with you CANSA relay and fully supports 

this initiative. This is a worthy cause and will not create a noise nuisance for the residents. 

 

Kind regards 

Heidi Weeks 

SWRA Secretariat 

081 435 8104 

secretary@swratepayers.co.za 
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